EDITORS! NOTE

PERLA is designed to be the plecopterologist's newsletter. It
isn't a journal and shsuldn't be recarded as such. It is an organ by
which communication between those interestec in Placoptera can be
improved.

This first issue is patterned after the very successful ephemerop-
terist's newsletter, fatonia. Suggestions and comments about format
and content are welcomed. This is your newsletter so let us hear what
you think of it,

Send all comments and correspondence to either of the co-editors.
Requests fcr placement on the mailing list should be directed to the
Washington, D.C, address.
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